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(7) ail permits, and other documents including costs
related thereto, if any, for equipment, materials,
supplies or goods required for the execution of
projects and to enable Canadian f irms and Canadian
personnel to carry out their functions in the Republic

of Indanesia;

(8) ail necessary visas, exit permits, and ail import or
export permits, as the case may be, for the Canadien
personnel and their dependants and for the personal
effects cf such Canadian personnel and their
dependants;

(9) facilities for prompt inland transportation of ail
equipment, products, materials, supplies and other

imported goods required for the execution. of projeots,
to the praject. site, as the case may be required,
including where necessary, the obtaining of priority by
the Indonesian forwarding and transportation agents;

(10) assistance in obtaining permission from the relevant

Ministry or Ministries to use ail means of
communication, depending on the needs of a specific
project;

(11) reports, records, maps, statistics and other

information related to projects and likly ta assist
Canadian personnel in carrying out their duties,
provided that they are net classified and have no
relation to national security;

(12) permission for Canadian personnel ta open persanal
external bank accounts and for Canadian executing
agencies to open project external bank accounts; and
permission to repatriate, free from a foreign currency
exohange restrictions, revenues transferred f rom

abroad; and

(13) other measures within its jurisdiction which may
facilitate the execution cf projects.


